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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

The current severe weather has caused leaks which resulted in flooding in a computer room and 
several classrooms in buildings I and K, the library building (M) and a demountable classroom at 
Medowie Public School.  

From Wednesday 21 May 2025 these areas will remain closed until the required repairs and 
cleaning can be completed. We will aim to have these repairs completed as soon as possible. 

Classes in the affected rooms will be temporarily relocated to other rooms at the school during this 
time.  

Following repair work, the affected areas and surfaces will be environmentally cleaned and dried 
with fans, air scrubbers and dehumidifiers to prevent any potential mould from occurring. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities.   

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below.   

Thank you for your understanding during this time.   
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